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Monday 25th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 4 Christmas Carols! 

The festive season will soon be approaching and we would like to make you aware of some special dates 

coming soon! Year 4 would like to invite you to come and join us for our Christmas Carols. We will be having 

two performances, on Thursday 12th December and Friday 13th December both at 2:00pm. The children 

will be singing a selection of Christmas songs, as well as a festive reading for us all to enjoy and to help us 

get into the festive spirit!  

For the songs, we would like the children to bring in a hat and/or a scarf to wear during their performance to 

help give us that extra ‘Christmassy’ touch! Please can these be in school on Monday 9th December ready 

for our dress rehearsal. Please ensure these are labelled with your child’s name and class to avoid them 

getting lost. 

As this will no doubt be a popular event, and seating is limited, we can only offer a maximum of two guests 

per family for the event (not per performance) you may select 2 seats for one performance or one for 

each performance, subject to availability. Please reserve your seat(s) by visiting the School Shop on the 

Arbor App. Seats will be bookable from 7pm on Tuesday 26th November 2024.  

 

We look forward to seeing you at this event and hope that it starts to put in the festive mood!  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Fear     Miss Parsons      Mrs Pye and Miss Hill  

The Year 4 Team 
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